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Welcome to our monthly newsletter with everything you need to know for 
the month of August. We hope this will keep our community more informed 

and connected. 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   
 
 
 

UP COMING EVENTS TAKING PLACE 
 
 
 

Don’t forget our BIG POT BINGO/QUIZ NIGHT this Saturday 29th July. 
Doors open 6.45pm  -  Eyes down 7.30pm. 

THE BIG POT CURRENTLY STANDS AT £130.00  
The more people that come the bigger the pot will be. 

Some tickets will be available on the door on the night. 
Arrive early to avoid disappointment. 

 

   

We had an amazing evening of live 
entertainment with Rob at our Re-
Launch Night on Saturday 1st July. 
A massive thank you to Rob. 
 
We have had some lovely feedback 
from many people saying what a 
wonderful night it was. 
 
Lots of you have asked ‘when is the 
next music night’. 
 
A huge thank you to all of those who 
attended. We look forward to seeing 
you again really soon. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
FRIDAY 18TH AUGUST  -   Doors open 7pm 

 
We have another evening of live entertainment with Chris Nieto. 

Chris will be singing a mixture of Neil Diamond songs and crowd pleasers. 
Tickets in advance are £7.50 from the office, payment in cash please. 

Get your ticket early to avoid disappointment. 
Please see your flyer for more details. 

    
Monday afternoons from 2pm – 4pm is Afternoon Tea which costs £1.00  

Monday evenings from 6.30pm – 8.30pm is Table Tennis which costs £1.50 
 

Tuesday afternoons from 1pm – 3pm is Bingo which costs £10.00  
 

Wednesday afternoons 2pm – 4pm is Knitting/Arts and Craft. Please bring 
your own equipment, although we do have plenty of wool available 

Cost is £1.00 
 

Thursday afternoons from 2pm – 4pm is Table Tennis which costs £1.00  
 

Everybody is very welcome to come along and join in on any or all of the 
above. 

   
A huge thank you to those people who responded regarding being part of our 

new social team. We have already held our first social meeting. 
 

If anybody has any suggestions for things they would like to do in the hall, 
there is a suggestion box in the office. Please feel free to drop your 

suggestions in the office when you are next passing. 
 

Some of you will now be aware that Matthew has taken the difficult decision 
to resign from his position as Estate Manager. Matthew’s last day of work 

will be Friday 18th August.  
 

We are sure that many of you will want to say goodbye to him. You will be 
able to do this on Friday 4th August in the hall between 12noon – 1pm. (He is 

then on holiday for 2 weeks). If you would like to pop in for a chat with 
Matthew have a cup of tea or coffee and a biscuit, he would appreciate this. 

(Matthew does not know this is happening).  
 

If anybody would like to contribute to a collection for Matthew there is a 
collection box in the office along with a card for signing. Please do pop in and 

see Shirley. Please be discreet as Matthew knows nothing about this. 
  
Just to remind you that the 2nd quarter of maintenance bills are now overdue. 

If you have not already paid, then please do so asap.  
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Can we please ask residents not to throw food out for animals on the 

communal areas as this does attract unwanted vermin. 


